
Dear Oregon Representative,  
 

 

My husband is and I are born and raised Oregonians.  
 

We have five children three of which are in the Oregon Public School system, and are committed to 
serving our community.  We have have been foster parents through Washington county for 5 years and 
have had 20+ children in our home. We have adopted two of them and get to call them ours forever!  
 

We are committed to standing up for the oppressed, and neglected among us.  
 

We believe the amazing benefits we have as American citizens were given to us by those who have gone 
before us. Those who saw beyond their time. Who thought beyond themselves. Who sacrificed for the 
benefit of others. We strive to carry on that same commitment.  Freedom isn’t free. We know that.   
 

In that same vein, we whole heartedly believe that medical freedoms for ALL Americans need to be 
protected.   
We strongly OPPOSE HB3063.   
 

The vaccination debate is not one we want to have over email. We have done hours and hours of 
research and made decisions based on what is best for our children.  
 
We believe in vaccines. They have brought much hope and healing to our flourishing country.  But 
please do not ignore the negative consequences they have on some. No one denies this reality. No one 
is arguing this fact.   
 
What we are fighting for right now is the right to choose. Choice is something we Americans believe in 
whole heartedly. Choice is something that is being fought for hard in many realms right now. The fact 
that a bill is being put forth to take away freedom of choice is astounding.  
 
Parents should have the right to decide-with the help of medical professionals-if they want their 
children to undergo a medical procedure or to have a drug injected in their body. Please do not make 
medical procedures mandatory for all.   

 

Anything that has the potential for negative side affects should be voluntary. Period. Never should it be 
required. 
 

Thank you for your time, 
 



Aaron and Rachael Boyle 
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Sent from my iPhone 
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